
BIG LAKES COUNTY  
5305-56 Street Box 239, High Prairie, AB T0G 1E0 

T / (780) 523-5955 F/ (780) 523-4227  

 

 
 

GO BIGLAKESCOUNTY.CA 

For Immediate Release  

Joussard School Participates in Big Lakes County Clean-Up 

Grant 
 

June 13, 2019: On Friday, June 7, 2019, students and faculty from the Joussard School 

participated in a Big Lakes County Hamlet Clean-Up Grant. The grant program provides 

residents with an opportunity to enhance the beautification of our County by keeping 

public spaces clean and welcoming.  

 

So far in 2019, the Joussard School, the Grouard Seniors Association and members of the 

Grouard Fire Department and Northern Lakes College, as well as the Faust Community 

League have completed a Clean-Up Grant.   

 

Reeve Simard said, “The goal of this program is to engage community members and get 

people out in their communities working to towards the common goal of bettering our 

municipality. I’m delighted with the diverse range of participants to date and would like 

to thank them for making Big Lakes County a better place to live and visit. 

 

 I would also like to thank and recognize our residents for driving with caution during these 

events. Safety is everyone’s job and always a top priority for our County.”   

 

If you would like to take part in the Big Lakes County Clean-Up, please visit our website 

and fill out an online application form. Applications are accepted year-round but are 

weather dependent. For more information, please refer to the Grant Funding Policy or 

contact Kaleb Brink Grants Officer at 780-523-5955 or grants@biglakescounty.ca    

 

Contact: Victoria Pegg, Communications Coordinator, VPegg@biglakescounty.ca or (780) 523 5955. 
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